
 

 

 
 
 
 

Connect Ed 
 

Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few 
important reminders for the upcoming week.  
 
This is our last week before the winter break. We are excited about the coming break but 
we also want to finish the year strong. It is important that students are here and on time 
each day. We also have a spirit week this coming week that we are also very excited 
about. Check our website and social media pages for the daily theme. 
 
This week is concert week here at JMS. Come check out our amazing music program. 
The chorus will perform at 6:30 on Tuesday. The orchestra will perform at 6:00 on 
Thursday. The Band will perform at 6:30 on Thursday. They would love to see as many 
of you there as can make it.  
 
The JMS PTA will hold a brief meeting before the Chorus concert on Tuesday. They will 
meet at 5:45.   
 
We are in the process of switching our student information systems. As part of this 
process, we are checking and updating student data. Pupil data sheets will be coming 
home with students on Monday. Please note any new or updated information and return 
the form with your child by Thursday of next week. This will be a tremendous help, and 
we greatly appreciate it.  
 
All our 7th-grade students will receive vision screenings on Monday morning.     
 
Basketball and cheerleaders will have games at home against Northern Middle on 
Monday and again at home against Northwest Middle on Thursday. Wrestling will be 
action on Monday at Northern and then again on Thursday at Northwest.  
 
That’s all for this week. We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 
 
Go Tigers! 
 

 


